
              NSWGFA Junior Team 2018 Kiama  
 

 

This year I was invited to fish down at the Kiama Blow Hole Big Fish Classic Tournament 
as part of the NSW Junior Team.  
 
Day 1 we arrived and went to the Kiama Harbour Cabins, we then had a team meeting and were given our 
shirts and angler bags.  
 
For the next two days we fished aboard NEMO with Harry, Grahame and Snappy during the tournament 
and tagged a total of 17 Dolphin Fish and 1 Striped Marlin, also saw a few free jumpers.  
 
I had a great time with all of the juniors and crew and everyone got along so well.  
 
I would like to thank Grahame for the opportunity and experience to fish as part of the NSW Junior Team 
and for organising the boat and accommodation for us all.  
 
Rhys Jolly 
Junior Angler 
Newcastle Game Fishing Club 
 


